
April 10, 2015 

 

 

Kathy Roman 

d/b/a Rocket Transportation 

PO Box 3681 

Sequim, WA  98382 

 

Dear Ms. Roman: 

 

We have received and approved your recent notice of acquisition of control of auto 

transportation certificate C-62991.  Because this is an acquisition of control, the existing 

certificate will not change. 

 

If you have any questions regarding this transaction, please contact Tina Leipski of our 

Licensing Services staff at (360) 664-1170 or by email at tleipski@utc.wa.gov. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

STEVEN V. KING 

Executive Director and Secretary 


